


DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
WATERWAYS REGULATION PROGRAM 

 
Notice of License Application pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 91 

Waterways License Application Number W17- 4963 
 
 
 
Applicant: Massachusetts Water Resources Authority  
Agent: Hillary King, STANTEC, 5 Burlington Woods,  
Burlington, MA, 01803 
Project Location: Mother’s Brook, Dedham 
 
Public Comments Deadline: July 7, 2017 
 
NOTIFICATION DATE: June 7, 2017 
 
Public notice is hereby given of the Waterways application by the Massachusetts 
Water Resources Authority to construct and maintain a new pipeline utility bridge 
crossing adjacent to existing Saw Mill Lane Bridge in the municipality of Dedham 
over Mother’s Brook, a non-tidal river/stream.  The proposed project has been 
determined to be water-dependent.  
 
The Department will consider all written comments on this Waterways application 
received by July 7, 2017 (Public Comments Deadline). Failure of any aggrieved 
person or group of ten citizens or more to submit written comments to the Waterways 
Regulation Program by the Public Comments Deadline will result in the waiver of any 
right to an adjudicatory hearing in accordance with 310 CMR 9.13(4)(c). The group 
of citizens must include no fewer than five citizens who are residents of the 
municipality in which the proposed project is located. 
 
Additional information regarding this application may be obtained by contacting the 
Waterways Regulation Program at (617) 292-5708.  Project plans and documents 
for this application are on file with the Waterways Regulation Program for public 
viewing, by appointment only, at the address below.   
 
Written comments must be addressed to: jerome.grafe@state.ma.us  or by USPS to 
Jerome Grafe, DEP Waterways Regulation Program, One Winter Street - 5th Floor, 
Boston, MA 02108  
















